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I am writing to object to the proposal by Plasrefine to set up a plastics recycling plant between Mossvale and 
Burradoo. Although I think a recycling plant for the plastics produced is possibly a good idea, the area chosen 
for such a refinery is just short of ridiculous.  

Firstly there should be an immediate halt if plastic production. 

Secondly, the refinery planned by Plasrefine is surrounded by waterways that could easily be subjected to 
pollutant run off from the refinery. 

Thirdly, Plastics are known as forever compounds. To consider building a refinery in such a precious 
agricultural, residential and history rich region is unthinkable. 

Fourthly,.why choose a region that heavily relies on tourism due to its beauty, clean and green credentials and 
deep rich souls. A potentially dirty polluting refinery needs to be built far from residential area in a place where 
there is far less risk of destroying this glorious region. 

  

Then there is the potential health risks to humans and other animals who live on the land and  waterways in 
the surrounding areas. 

It is about time Australia takes responsibility for its own rubbish, rather that let an overseas company; who may 
not have our best interests at heart.  

Lastly, I am prepared to protest this proposal with all my strength and I know all the communities close to 
Mossvale will join with the Southern Highlands to ensure this business never breaks ground. 

Yours sincerely  

Kate Pell 
 

 




